
Sincerely, Sheila and Jack Cunningham.

Hello, Paul,
I have received word from Errol Paulicpulle regarding the need for our hel
Errol has been very good to his mother, and deserves our help if needed.
Following are some comments from myself and husband Jack Cunninghan

Sorry, Paul,
I have just lost my message to you.
The gist of the matter is that we have known Christine for many years.
She can be a delightful friend. But she has no ability to man ge her mon~
We will be very disappointed if she is given control.
And Errol has tried hard to keep her from becoming destitute.
We hope and pray that his care of her will be acknowledged.
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